
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to DP Murphy Application Borden-Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:15:52 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:28 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to DP Murphy Application Borden-Carleton
 
 
 

From: Kaitlyn Gallant [mailto:Gallantryfarms@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 8:26 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>; Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to DP Murphy Application Borden-Carleton
 
 
I am writing to you today to express my worries towards D.P. Murphy's application for a new
gas station in Borden Carleton. 
 
I wasn't born in this community, but moved into it about 10 years ago.  I have nothing, but
respect and support for our current gas stations we already have available.  They completely
support the needs of our community and extended area. I do not feel we need to be taking
from these family businesses to support a large chain. Let them continue to thrive after all
their years and generations of hard work.  
 
D.P Murphy would be welcome in other ways, but this is far from one of them. It simply
doesn't make sense. 
 
 
Thank you for your time, 
Gallantry Farms 
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